

2040 W. Bethany Home Road, Suite 120, Phoenix, Arizona 85015 602-544-2873 Helpline 1-877 GO KOMEN www.komenCANaz.org



October 19, 2014

Mr. Marty Brook 1500 N. Priest Drive Suite 132 Tempe, AZ 85281

Dear Marty,

Thank you so much for your participation in the 22<sup>nd</sup> Annual Susan G. Komen Race for the Cure®. Your team did a wonderful job of fundraising this year and was the #2 team in overall fundraising.

Because of your efforts, the 2014 Komen Race for the Cure exceeded the million dollar mark. As you know, 100% of the proceeds go directly to our mission. The majority, 75%, will stay right here to fund breast cancer education, screening and treatment programs through our community grants program in Central and Northern Arizona. The other 25% will go to fund breast cancer research.

Your support means so much to us. I am sorry I did not get to personally thank you at the Race.

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Komen CAN AZ, thank you very much for all you did to make this year's Race a success.

Sincerely,

Jill G. Bray

President, Board of Directors